
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS - PUBLIC HEARING

February 19, 2020 - 7:00 PM

The Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) has scheduled a public hearing for Wednesday, February 19, 2020 at the
Northville Township Municipal Office Building, located at 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, MI.   The ZBA will
consider a variance request to Article 34 of the Zoning Ordinance to allow a land division where the resulting
lots will have a depth to width ratio that exceeds 3:1 for the property located at 15410 Marilyn Ave.

Written comments regarding these requests will be received by the ZBA at 44405 Six Mile
Road, Northville, MI  48168. The meeting will begin at 7:00 P.M.

Paul Slatin, Chair
Zoning Board of Appeals
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